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Station KTNV-TV 2022 Children’s Television Programming Report 

Station KTNV-TV believes it substantially complied with the FCC rules regarding broadcast of 
children’s educational/information programming during calendar year 2022 and submits this 
explanatory exhibit in an abundance of caution to provide additional details regarding the 
station’s programming efforts.   

As reflected in the report, children’s E/I programs Outback Adventures and Hearts of Heroes (2) 
were moved from KTNV-TV’s primary channel 13.1 to its multicast channel 13.2 in February 
2022.  Episodes of those programs originally scheduled to air on KTNV-TV’s multicast channel 
13.2 were preempted due to technical issues on March 19 and on May 28.  In both instances, the 
preempted episodes were made good within 7 days on the station’s primary Channel 13.1.  
However, due in part to the same technical difficulties that caused the episodes to be preempted, 
the station was not able to broadcast on-air notifications of the rescheduled dates and times for 
those episodes.  Information regarding the May 28 preemptions was provided to program guide 
providers; the make-goods for the March 19 preemptions were aired before such notices could be 
provided.  While KTNV-TV has treated these episodes for purposes of this report as regularly 
scheduled, licensee notes that were they considered non-regularly scheduled episodes of 
educational/informational programming, KTNV-TV’s programming would continue to satisfy 
the Commission’s rules under Category A, Option 2.   

 


